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Michigan Avenue Athletic Club Begins Renovation
Chicago, Illinois–The Michigan Avenue Athletic Club (MAAC) has recently announced plans for a whole-sale renovation of the club’s building at 235 Michigan Avenue. The renovation will increase the amount of space available for all club activities and modernize the facility.
MAAC has hired the renowned Phoenix, Arizona-based Restoration Architecture to supervise the renovation. Restoration Architecture specializes in remodeling, redesign, and restoration of existing properties.
“We want to retain as much of the original flavor of the building as possible, while bringing the club into the 21st century,” said Ray Peterson, MAAC’s general manager. “We believe this renovation fits our mission as a health club community for all.”

